
 

 

You are invited to attend a “Meet the SENDCo” Drop-In Coffee 
Morning at Hareclive E-ACT Academy on: 

Friday 4th July,  
between 9:15am and 10:30am 

 

This is an opportunity to:  

- Meet the SENDCo 

- Become more familiar with the school’s setting 

- Ask any questions you may have regarding your child joining Hareclive 

- Discuss any additional needs or support 

- Find out more about the SEND provision at Hareclive.  

 

For more information, call our school office on 0117 903 0425, or email the SENDCO at 
sarah.gupta@hcl.e-act.org.uk 
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